

February Principal's Pen January 26, 2022 from Mrs. Rodrigue, Principal

Max Parents,

The new year started at a fast clip. New student recruitment started this month and will go on until March 18, 2022. We have welcomed a new $4^{th}/5^{th}$ grade teacher, Ms. Destiny Hotard, and a new $1^{st}/2^{nd}$ grade teacher, Ms. Maddi Benoit. Max will also have a student teacher from Nicholls education program working in $4^{th}/5^{th}$ grade and will have students from the Program in School Counseling getting field experience. We are excited to be a part of preparing the next wave of young educators.

Reminders and upcoming events:

- Open House was rescheduled for February 2. This is a chance to meet the teachers and see how stations work in each grade level. I look forward to seeing you there.
 - o 1st-5th grades meet at 5:50-6:20.
 - o 6th-8th grades meet at 6:30-7:00
- There will be another MAX-CABAS-Parent meeting on February 8, 2022 at 6:00. Please join us with Dr. Gautreaux from Nicholls, as we discuss the data that was collected.
- The next **PTA** meeting will be in person at CEBS Room 125 on **February 8, 2022 at 6:00**. It was rescheduled to coincide with the CABAS meeting. Come join us.
- Please send a refillable water bottle or plastic cup to school to help cut down on waste. We no longer
 have regular water fountains and we go through a lot of disposible cups each day when students
 don't have a water container.
- Mardi Gras holiday was adjusted to gain back days lost in the storm recovery. We will be off from February 28-March 2. Students return to school on Thursday, March 3.

Thanks for your continued support of Max Charter.

With Max Pride,

Angelic Rodrigue